

15th November 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian,

As you are aware, the 6^{th} year parent/teacher meeting is scheduled to take place next Thursday 23^{rd} November from 4.15pm to 6.45pm. Following the P/T meeting, you are invited to attend an information session which will be facilitated by our Guidance Counsellor, Ms. Therese Boland.

The Leaving Certificate is a hugely significant stage in your son/daughter's life and what they choose next can shape their future. This presentation will help you to support your son/daughter through this important stage of their lives.

During the short presentation, essential information will be provided on the following:

- Getting ready for the Leaving Cert study, projects and exams
- Life after the LC -
 - QQI framework & progression after the LC
 - CAO process
 - o Apprenticeships & PLC
 - SUSI grants
 - HEAR & DARE schemes
 - Scholarship
 - Preparation for College

Parents/guardians of 6^{th} year students are encouraged to attend so that they can be best prepared for the months ahead.

The presentation will begin at 7.30pm and will take place in F03.

Yours sincerely,

Paul Logarty

Principal

Therese Boland, Guidance Counsellor

Spicier Solal.

Tel: (0504) 31299 Fax: (0504) 31194 Email: office@ourladystemplemore.ie Web: www.ourladystemplemore.ie

Principal: Mr. Paul Fogarty

Deputy Principal: Ms. Martina Butler

